Springfields

8 Walford Road
Sibford Ferris
Oxfordshire

OX15 5BL
1st December 2009
Cherwell District Council

Planning Department

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 4AA

For the attention of Mr Andrew Lewis – Case Officer
Dear Sir
The Bishop Blaize – Application: 09/01557/F – Change of use from public house to residential property
We write with regard to the above application which we strongly oppose.

Under the previous landlord, we regularly used the Bishop Blaize finding it warm, friendly and welcoming.  When the new landlord took over, again we visited the pub on several occasions.  We were not made to feel welcome and found the new landlord’s attitude both rude and off-hand.  We stopped using the pub for this reason.  In our opinion, the current owner took over the pub with the sole intention of running it down as a business to enable him to change the use to a private dwelling.  

Since his last attempt to change the use to private dwelling, the property has been left empty for considerable periods of time because of which it has deteriorated in appearance.
It would be a great loss to all villagers if the pub were turned into a residential property.   The ignorance and rudeness of one individual should not be allowed to prevail.
Yours faithfully
Philip & Sarah Gale

